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threatening condition observed after
acute rhabdomyolysis. Sports-related

exertion, alcohol or drug consumption,
or blunt trauma may trigger it. While

most cases of myoglobinuria are
diagnosed on clinical grounds, urinary
myoglobin measurement is useful for

determining the diagnosis and follow-up
of patients with myoglobinuria.

Myoglobin detection in urine has been
widely used as a biomarker of

myocardial infarction and renal injury.
Moreover, the measurement of urinary

myoglobin is a useful diagnostic adjunct
in patients with deep venous thrombosis

and uro-nefrological disorders. This
article reviews the current literature on

the use of urinary myoglobin
measurement in determining the

diagnosis of myoglobinuria. The paper
also highlights the limitations of this

diagnostic tool, which are related to its
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variability across and within laboratories
and the lack of a standardized cut-off

value. Finally, we discuss the interest of
myoglobin measurement in sports
medicine and in civil emergency

medicine.Ultrastructural histological and
immunocytochemical studies on

hyaluronate in the placentae of the
Indian tree shrew Tupaia glis,

(Didelphinidae: Primates). Hyaluronate
(HA) was studied in the placentae of
tree shrews. Briefly, the fetuses were

perfused through the heart with
Glutaraldehyde and the tissues were
rapidly dissected. Post mortem, the

chorionic villi were studied histologically
and immunocytochemically. We

observed an epitheliochorial type
placenta with a simple endometrial

basal lamina on the perimetrium. The
villous capillaries were relatively few.
The only immunostaining of HA was
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